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THaNKs again!



Joan O’Malley

2500 Indigo Ln.

Apartment 125
Glenview, Illinois 60026

May 23, 2015

Mr. Frank Kaminski
Chief of Police

City of Park Ridge

200 Vine Avenue

Park Ridge, lllinois 60068

Dear Chief Kaminski,

The purpose of this communication is toe commend Officer Suarez, who arrived within minutes at the
Talbot's Clearance Center on the day my jacket was stolen with my car keys and sunglasses inside. The
store clerk was quick to call for police service since my car could have been driven off usmg the keys.
Officer Suarez oversaw the situation thoroughly and professionally.

While the jacket and contents have, of course, not been returned, Officer Suarez was very thorough in
questioning my actions and those of store clerks while completing a tharough check of the store. She
waited with me until my husband arrived with another key and watched my car as | needed to use the
restroom. Her professionalism was very reassuring in maintaining my calm.

I hope she is acknowledged in some manner for doing her job so well. | remain very grateful to her.
Sincerely,

e

Joan O'Malley
cc: Officer Suarez



Village of
Oak Brook

1200 Oak Brook Road

Oak Brook, IL 60523-2255
Website
www.oak-brook.org

Administration
630.368.5000
FAX 630.368.5045

Comrunity
Development
630.368.5101

FAX 630.368.5128

Engineering

Department

630.368.5130
FAX 630.368.5128

Fire Department
630.368.5200
FAX 630.368.5251

Police Department
630.368.8700
FAX 630.368.8739

Public Works

Department

630.368.5270
FAX 630.368.5295

600 Oak Brook Road
Oak Brook, IL 60523-2200
630.368.7700
FAX 630.368.7704

Oak Brook Sports Core

Bath & Tennis Club
700 Oak Brook Road
Dak Brook, IL 60523-4600
630.368.6420
FAX 630.368.6439

Golf Club
2606 York Road
Jak Brook, IL 60523-4602
630.368.6400
FAX 630.368.6419

May 28, 2015

Chief Frank J. Kaminski

Park Ridge Police Department
200 Vine Avenue

Park Ridge, IL. 60068

Dear Chief Kaminski:

I would like to take this opportunity to extend our thanks to Officer Rob Evans as
a member of the NIPAS Mobile Field Force for the assistance he provided to the
Oak Brook Police Department on May 20 and 21, 2015 regarding the SEIU Fight
for $15 Rally.

It is good to know that we can rely on your assistance in instances of this nature
and that the NIPAS Mobile Field Force Program accomplished exactly what it is
intended to do.

Please extend my sincere appreciation to Officer Evans who came to our aid, for
his professionalism, commitment and assistance. This cooperation between
departments proved invaluable.

Please do not hesitate to contact me or any member of my staff in the future, for
any assistance you may need. We will be more than happy to reciprocate.

Sincerely,
End

mes R. & , Jr.
Chief of Police
JRX/kk
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20TH DISTRICT OFFICE
5515 N, EAST RIVER ROAD
CHICAGO, IL. 60656
773/444-0611
FAX:773/444-0711
E-mail: mmcauliffe20@yahoo.com
Website: mcauliffe.ilhousegop.org

SPRINGFIELD OFFICE
219-N STRATTON BUILDING
SPRINGFIELD, IL 62706
217/782-8182
FAX:217/782-1141

Officer Julie Genualdi
Park Ridge Police Dept.

200 S. Vine

Park Ridge, IL 60068

Dear Officer Genualdi,

STATE OF ILLINOIS
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

MICHAEL P. McAULIFFE
STATE REPRESENTATIVE
20THDISTRICT

COMMITTEES:
APPROPRIATIONS - PUBLIC SAFETY
HEALTH CARE AVAILABILITY ACCESS
HEATH CARE LICENSES - SPOKESMAN

MUSEUMS, ARTS & CULTURAL
ENHANCEMENT - SPOKESMAN

PUBLIC UTILITIES
TOURISM & CONVENTIONS
VETERANS' AFFAIRS - SPOKESMAN

June 16, 2015

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your attendance at my Kid’s Health and Safety Expo
this past Saturday. The event was a huge success because of your involvement. It is imperative to
encourage our children that making safe and healthy decisions are important, and I thank you for
taking part in sharing that message.

Again, thank you for everything you did Saturday and I look forward to working with you on

future events.

Sincerely,

M P Hludgle

Michael P. McAuliffe

State Representative - 20™ District

RECYCLED PAPER - SOYBEAN INKS






Palatine Police Department

595 North Hicks Road

Palatine, IL 60067-3608

ALAN STOECKEL (847) 359-9000
Chief of Police FAX 359-9021

June 4, 2015

Chief Frank Kaminski

Park Ridge Police Department
200 Vine Ave

Park Ridge, IL 60068

Dear Chief Kaminski:

On the afternoon of June 1st, 2015, our department responded to a serious traffic crash
involving a 5 year old severely autistic child that had run into traffic on Palatine Road.
When officers arrived on the scene, the situation was grave for the child suffering from
severe head and spinal injuries.

Fearing the worse, our department activated the S.T.A.R. Team. Seven members of
the team responded to the scene quickly and within 4 hours from the first team
member’s arrival, the road was reopened and the investigation at the scene was
complete.

The child was airlifted from Northwest Community to Children’s Memorial in Chicago,

but the injuries were so severe that he passed away early on June 2", 2015. Please

pass along my thanks to Sgt. Kirk Ashleman for his assistance during this investigation.
Sincerely,

Alan Stoeckel
Chief of Police



Village of
Oak Brook

1200 Oak Brook Road

Qak Brook, IL 60523-2255
Website
www.oak-brook.org

Administration
630.368.5000
FAX 630.368.5045

Community
Development
630.368.5101

FAX 630.368.5128

Engineering

Department

630.368.5130
FAX 630.368.5128

Fire Department
630.368.5200
FAX 630.368.5251

Police Department
630.368.8700
FAX 630.368.8739

Public Works

Department

630.368.5270
FAX 630.368.5295

Oak Brook
Public Library

600 Oak Brook Road
Oak Brook, IL 60523-2200
630.368.7700
FAX 630.368.7704

Oak Brook Sports Core

Bath & Tennis Club
700 Oak Brook Road
Oak Brook, IL 60523-4600
630.368.6420
FAX 630.368.6439

Golf Club
2606 York Road
Oak Brook, IL 60523-4602
630.368.6400
FAX 630.368.6419

June 9, 2015

Chief Frank J. Kaminski

Park Ridge Police Department
200 Vine Avenue

Park Ridge, IL 60068

Dear Chief Kaminski:

I would like to take this opportunity to extend our thanks to Officer Dave
LaFrancis as a member of the NIPAS Emergency Services Team for the
assistance he provided to the Oak Brook Police Department on May 20 and 21,
2015 for the SEIU’s Fight for $15 Rally,

It is good to know that we can rely on your assistance in instances of this nature
and that the NIPAS Emergency Services Team Program accomplished exactly
what it is intended to do.

Please extend my sincere appreciation to Officer LaFrancis who came to our aid,
for his professionalism, commitment and assistance. This cooperation between
departments proved invaluable.

Please do not hesitate to contact me or any member of my staff in the future, for
any assistance you may need. We will be more than happy to reciprocate.

Sincerely,

aﬁes R. er, Ir.
Chief of Police
JRK/kk



COMPLIMENT

The Park Ridge Police Department is committed
to the recognition of outstanding service to the
community by its employees. This form
provides you the opportunity to make the
department aware of the ' excellent work
performed by its employees.

If you wish to commend an employee, please
provide the following information and be as
complete as possible. We appreciate your
comments.

Employee’s name, _\ \A7VQ\MMM ‘CD
Date of Service U3<Ena Nv\ %. \ ( ,1

Type of Service EoSaoa

Complaint Number:
Brief summary of actions to be commended:
m\N\ K& ?F\. dee Q&\
gmé&u&x Moy & o alel, Sho
Wl Syt \em,\&\m\a& ol
@%ﬁw\m&wf / \{_é\m\& \\
<oE=m::w VW\mﬁm L. \\Q s

<ocama9nwm \\\\nmfu i %ﬁt\b&\ﬁm\\b
Your phone No: Mm.w‘nlmlm 7/ \&\Nl.wu\

f‘\

After completing this form, turn it in at the
Police Department front desk or mail it to: Park
Ridge Police Department 200 South Vine
Avenue, Park Ridge, IL 60068. This information
will be forwarded to the Chief of Police; the
employee will receive a copy of the form and be
officially commended.

COMPLAINT

It is the intent of the Park Ridge Police
Department to provide the highest quality law
enforcement services.

It is the policy of the Park Ridge Police
Department to promptly investigate allegations
of wrongdoing by department members and to
take appropriate action as to discipline, policy
change or exoneration.

Generally, a complaint originates when
someone is dissatisfied with our performance.
The complaint may help the department
recognize and ultimately rectify a deficiency.

HOW DO I INITIATE A COMPLAINT
AGAINST AN EMPLOYEE?

A complaint may be initiated in person, by
telephone, or in writing. Complaints can be
filed 24 hours a day with the Watch Supervisor
or other supervisor, if available. An Allegation
of Employee Misconduct must be completed.
As the complainant, you will be required to
sign a sworn affidavit as to the veracity of the
facts stated in your complaint. (50 Illinois
Compiled Statutes 725.3.8b)

IF I AM UNDER 18 YEARS OLD, DOI HAVE A
RIGHT TO FILE A COMPLAINT?

Yes. However, a parent, legal guardian, or a
responsible adult should accompany you.

MUST I GIVE MY NAME TO FILE A
COMPLAINT?

No. However, anonymous complaints can be
very difficult to investigate and thus the
conclusion might not be what is expected.

Also, if the investigation results in criminal
action against an officer, you would be
needed for successful prosecution.

WILL THE EMPLOYEE KNOW THAT I
HAVE MADE A COMPLAINT?

Yes. The officer will be advised of the
allegations made against him or her. If the
complainant has identified himself, the
identity of the person making the allegation
will be provided to the officer.

WHO IS RESPONSIBLE FOR
INVESTIGATING THE COMPLAINT?

The Chief of Police is responsible for the
administration of these investigations. A
police supervisor outside the employee’s
chain of command conducts the actual
investigative work. The Department may
also utilize other agencies to investigate
criminal conduct allegations against the
employee.

WHAT WILL HAPPEN TO THE
EMPLOYEE?

If the investigation determines misconduct
has occurred, the officer will be disciplined
according to the severity of the rules
violation. Disciplinary actions range from
an oral reprimand, to suspension, or in
extreme cases, termination. If the allegation
is criminal in nature, the case will be
presented for  prosecution. Other
appropriate remedies include policy change
and retraining.



ILLINOIS SENATE

j Cominittees
Ve Appropriations 11, Chairperson
Appropriations 1, Vice-Chairperson

= Criminal Law
D all KO tOWS kl Higher Education
STATE SENATOR Revenue
28th DrstricT

June 5, 2015

Frank Kaminski

Chief of Police ' /( ’
' . . ; ol
City of Park Ridge Police Department / P 5
200 S. Vine Ave. (F
.

Park Ridge, IL 60068 & /,

Dear Chief K

I would’like to take this opportunity to personally congratulate you on your up-coming installation as the
new President for the [llinois Association of Chiefs of Police (ILACP). 1 am sure that you, as well as your
family, friends and fellow Park Ridge police officers, take tremendous pride in this extraordinary honor.

Throughout your tenure as the Chief of Police, Park Ridge residents have enjoyed the highest level of
civic engagement and public safety. Your professionalism, and that of the officers serving under your
command, has made our city a more community-oriented and welcoming place to live, work and visit,
and 1 have every confidence that you will bring that same commitment to safeguarding the well-being of
the general public to your new position with the ILACP,

On behalf of the residents of the 28" District, ] would like to thank you for your hard work and dedication

to civil service. I look forward to working with you in your new position, and please let me know if I can
assistant you in any way.

Congratulations again and best wishes for continued success in the future. /
Sincerely, L~ - / [ /ﬂ / G’I/'IJ
A fhoJe g

Dan‘l(_cl)tqwsklj et /ﬂ/-v < // = (A
State Senator - 28" District
Af e, /

350 S. Northwest Highway, Suite 300 4 Park Ridge, IL 60068 € 847-656-5414 @ 847-656-5201 (fax)
e-mail: dan@senatorkotowski.com

RECYCLED PAPER * SOYBEAN INKS
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Dear Sir or Madam,

Our records indicate you recently received a police service. We would I|ke your feedback. Please take the time to complete this short survey an A)(\é/
return it. The Park Ridge Police Department is committed to provide the best possible service to our community. Your opinion is imporfarit.
Thank you for your response. u\( ’B(y\'\ A\ﬂ' Yy
- — V oM e X
Frank J. Kaminski \
Chief of Police _ (,)\_) O 0 ?b
NI C)\& @&y\\ P
B

1. What was the nature of your recent contact with the Park Ridge Police Department?
A .

m'ﬁeported a problem o ﬂ’\LV\\ZLPkC_\e}. ‘%j Contatted about a problem 0 Victim or Witness of a crime/incident
0 Requested information P P ) D Involved in/witnessed a vehicle crash O Traffic Stop

0 Crime preventlon program 0 Community contact 0 Other:

2. Please check the following boxes, with whom you had contact:

wgolice Officer D Records Personnel 0 Community Relations Officer 0 9-1-1 Dispatch Center 0 Supervisor
O Detective 0 Police Desk Personnel 0 Community Service Officer 0 Other personnel

3. Please rate your overall contact with department personnel:
Exgellent —— Good  Fair Poor  N/A
D; 0 a 0 0

4. How would you rate the level of trust between the Park Ridge Police Department and the community:

Excellent Good Fair Poor N/A
rg 0 0 0 ]

5. How would you rate the overall performance of the department? Excellent = Good  Fair Poor N/A
| u] u] O

6. Please share any, comments on & éc}b s, what we have done well, or what we need to im(wove upon:

Ald. v N ST Qe Winil e ) ey DNetednc
EENEEN S el el J?;-#RIJT lmmw U WVMC"—.(“

_Lg_g\} \

C e AT m'?bw_:ahh Ny

7wna¥r\}§5‘ge¢b [Oh*{,ﬁ,‘é;mé““mgg?s y@:}%ﬁt@‘@ {}Q:,{SQ ,},%ﬁ,’?p& =i :{:J 2

A

8. What is your gender? O Male Eyémale
9. Location of this service? O Residence 0 Business O Traffic O Other: A
| - i

If necessary, may we contact you to address any concerns? Please list your name and telephone number below, and if you would like a'copy of our - c"{\

periodic Communlty Relations Report, please include your E-Mail. =N ? A

Name: @ Phone: _ &4 F {/ (e o o = J\i;;’:% 2
g g4

E-Mail: ‘P\.)‘ (#—”f' @) \l\n r‘;( ﬁ(\«bL b’\«i—_F Jﬁ;

Any additional comments:

M- rad SIS (nodelimt. lenast ‘fe\éé:m
S et . Aol e (=Aln. OFR0E Syt
‘N\r‘TF-—-,‘—RIr‘:‘V\:a{ e e v W W7 [ cohetlepvi= “t:b'\l,rm[/\c:ul-— *Hm’b

e, L. St T complete ol \ev{—t nul;‘-qfﬂw Ta—rtine L

wc»—db he Ihandled c::.‘b’eJ/QH\WB n = w;ﬂ st (&FC Q_LL’K

Residents and non-residents alike can also sign up for the Police Department’s information network, NIXLE. Participants can receive
real time updates from the department about accidents causing congestion, other hazardous situations, crimes which recently occurred
and more. Participants can sign up, FREE, at www.NIXLE.com and can decide if they wve noti |cat|ons \na lext mess ng. %

through email or both.
-X Qﬁﬁmﬂc’: ar U&:b.cm’a SN NG
wlue on Al \é:\JQE:\ vinl Lf\“c:a&m




Hodge, Kimberly

From: Holly <hollylwenkel@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, June 05, 2015 2:43 PM

To: Hodge, Kimberly

Subject: RE: Ride to Washington and lunch with the chief

Hi, Please pass on our thanks to the Chief and Officer Evans and the intern who were the police escorts. The kids really
enjoyed the presentation from the Chief and the question and answer with Officer Evans. This special treat with the
police department was a great item for the charity auction as well so it was a win all around.

Thank You!
The Schneider Family

From: Hodge, Kimberly [mailto:khodge @parkridgepolice.org]
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2015 8:22 AM

To: 'Holly'

Subject: RE: Ride to Washington and lunch with the chief

Ms. Schneider,
We are all set for Friday. Officers were told to be at the house at approximately 11:15. Pizza scheduled to be delivered
at 11:30 just before lunch at 11:40. Please be sure to provide boosters for Ellie and Alex.

If you have any questions, or if anything comes up tomorrow morning, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you,

Kim Hodge

Senior Administrative Assistant
Park Ridge Palice Department
200S. Vine

Park Ridge, IL 60068
khodge@parkridgepolice.org
Tel.: 847-318-5258

Fax: 847-318-5308

From: Holly [mailto:hollylwenkel@hotmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 10:54 PM

To: Hodge, Kimberly

Subject: RE: Ride to Washington and lunch with the chief

Hi, just circling back on the confirmation for Friday. | think we had all the details when we spoke the week of the 13"
except for the number of kids in the class (24). Just hoping to do a final confirmation that we are all set for Friday and
confirm the pick up time at our house 916 S Hamlin. Was it 11:15? The kids are Ellie Schneider and Alex Czerwionka;
we will be having lunch in Mrs Amelse’s 2" grade classroom with Lena Schneider and her class as well as Ellie and Alex.

Thanks!

Holly Schneider
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